From: Adam Gypalo [mailto:adam@ward43.org] 
Sent: Monday, February 06, 2017 4:16 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: Alderman Smith Gift Reporting: Swirlz Cupcakes

Hi Steve,

Swirlz Cupcakes has delivered a small box worth of cupcakes to our office, and we've put them out in our reception area for visitors to enjoy.  The box is valued at $21 for a pack of six (6), and for your reference we've included a link to this package:

http://www.swirlzcupcakesshop.com/
Please let me know if you have any questions or concerns!

Best, 

Adam 

-- 

Adam Gypalo
Chief of Staff
Alderman Michele Smith
43rd Ward
